
REQUEST FOR QUOTES

FOR ANIMAL CONTROL OFFICER

FOR MILLE LACS COUNTY

Mille Lacs County is requesting quotes for an Animal Control Officer 

for Mille Lacs County. The Contract shall commence January 1, 2019 

and continue unit December 31, 2020. The proposed Contract can be 

accessed on the County’s Website at www.co.mille-lacs.mn.us or by 

visiting the Administrative Services Offices. Quotes shall be delivered to 

the Administrative Services Office no later than 4:00 PM on December 

17, 2018. Submittals received after that time will not be accepted.  The 

County will then review all quotes and select one for contract negotia-

tion. Mille Lacs County reserves the right to waive any irregularities and 

to reject any or all quotes upon such basis as they may deem to be in 

the County’s best interest.
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